
 

 

 

 

 

What’s happening week Commencing  

28th October 2019 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Einstein (outdoor) 
Keller (indoor) 
Frank/Pankhurst 
(indoor) 

Nightingale/Babbage 
(indoor) 
Parks/Dickens 
(outdoor) 
DaVinci/Wilberforce 
(indoor) 
Shakespeare (outdoor) 

Curie (outdoor) 
Babbage/Nightingale 
(outdoor) 
Frank/Pankhurst 
(outdoor) 

Keller/Owens (outdoor) 
Curie/Einstein Swimming 
Parks/Dickens (indoor) 
DaVinci/Wilberforce 
(outdoor) 
Austen/Shakespeare 
(Indoor) 
Bevan/Gibson—Outdoor 

Owens (indoor) 
Austin (outdoor) 
Bevan/Gibson (indoor) 

   Yr 6 Homework due in  Homework Set and due in 

PE, Swimming and Homework 

School Dinners 

 
Please ensure you book a 

meal for your child on Parent-

Mail or send in a packed 

lunch.   
(Meals cannot be booked on the day 

they are required, please pre-book) 

Dates for your Diary (full list on website & MyEd) 
 18th October, Babbage Class Learning Assembly, 2.40pm families welcome 
 18th October, Last day of term 
 28th October, Children return to school 8.50am 
 28th October, Friends of DJA AGM Meeting, all welcome, 3.30pm 
 29th October, Year 5 Quick Quills and Positive Potions Day 
 29th October, Bingo.  All welcome, 6.30-9.30pm 
 30th October, School Photo’s (individual and siblings) 
 1st November, Parents Meeting - Behaviour at DCofEJA.  9-10am 
 8th November, World Science Day (Actual date 10th November) 
 8th November, Frank Class Learning Assembly, 2.40pm families welcome 

This week’s Top  

Attenders 
Whole School  

96.77% 

Lower School 

Keller 99.56% 

Upper School 

Pankhurst 100% 

 
For safeguarding purposes, 

please call the school every 

day your child is ill 

 

Parent Governors Required! 

Following the half term break we will be 
seeking to appoint 2 Parent 

Governors.    

The role of Parent Governor is an 
important one and we are extremely 

excited to be forming a Local Governing 
Body having been working with a 

Transition Board for the past couple of 
years. 

If you are interested in becoming a 
Governor, please contact the office.   

 

Eco Council 

The environment is such an 
important issue for all of 
us.  We want to develop 
our pupils awareness of 

environmental issues and 
improve the way we, as a 
school, do our bit.  Every 

class has appointed a class 
representative to form the 

school Eco Council.  We are 
looking for parents/carers 

to join us.  If you are 
interested in being a 

parent Eco Representative 
on our Eco Council, please 

contact the office.  

Thankyou for registering 
and using our new school 
meal booking and payment 

system - ParentMail.   
 

If you have not yet 
registered please do so 

ASAP.  
 

Horstead and Norfolk Lakes 
Residential Trips are now  

available to begin paying.  Go 
to Payment, Shop, or, To Pay 

                    www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 

We are a 

Nut Free 

school. 

Reminder - Please DO 

NOT send in any nut 

products, either in 

packed lunches or as 

snacks.  This is due to 

severe nut allergies 

within school.  Many 

thanks for your co-

operation. 

Name the Elf Competition—Breckland 
Council 

Click the link for details.  Entries need to be 
received by Breckland by 8th November 

https://breckland.gov.uk/article/7819/12-Elves-of-
Christmas  

Keep 

the 

stick-

ers coming in!  Thank 

you for your  help to date! 

https://www.aldi.co.uk/kitforschools  

Some children seem to be coming 
into school in purple polo 

shirts.  These shirts were made by 
mistake and should not be 
in circulation.  School uni-
form is a white polo shirt. 

Reminder—Snacks 

must be Fruit/Veg 

only please 

We wish you all a safe and enjoyable half term 
break and look forward to seeing everyone back on 

Monday 28th October 

http://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/
https://breckland.gov.uk/article/7819/12-Elves-of-Christmas
https://breckland.gov.uk/article/7819/12-Elves-of-Christmas
https://www.aldi.co.uk/kitforschools

